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H.E. Wojciech Murdzek
Minister of Science and Higher Education

Republic of Poland

Excellency,

It is with great pleasure that I acknowledge the receipt of your message dated June 19,

2020.

I sincerely thank you for your congratulations on the occasion of commencing my term
as the Minister of Science and Technology of Israel. I am also thankful that this position
opens for me and the country at large new horizons considering my career in the high-

tech industry of Israel.

My Ministry, and I personally, greatly value the scientific cooperation between both

our countries and we look forward to expanding that dialogue.
We would be delighted to promote a Memorandum of Understanding on Scientific

Cooperation between our ministries in order to pave the way for constructive
cooperation in the fields of Science and Technology.

I look forward to meeting you once global health regulations will allow it, and I wish
you good health.
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